
Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department 

firechief@cityofdeadwood.com•737 Main Street, Deadwood, SD 57732• Phone (605) 578-1212 

Date: December 13, 2024 

To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

Reference: Wildland Field Training Course  

 

The Fire Department is asking to send the following members to a Wildland Field 
Training Course in Rapid City: Melanie Bond, Sara Van Tassel, Jeremy Van Tassel, 
John Beck, Anita Knipper, and Don Gifford. The course will be on December 21, 
2024, from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. There is no cost for registration. We are 
requesting permission for lunch for all six participants.  We are also requesting 
the use of Truck 4 for travel. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 

Regards 
 

 

  

Alex L. Hamann 
Deadwood Volunteer Fire Chief 
 


